
Striders committee meeting at The Crown on 7th Dec. 2009 
 
Christmas club runs – leaders, keys,  Bar opening 
 Friday runs – Robin to lead on 11th, John R to lead on 18th 
 Robin to tell Steve – we will not use the club bar on 23rd or 30th Dec. 
 
 
Long runs  
 Greenwich on 10th January – Roy will provide cycling support, Robin will 
provide car support 
 
   
Xmas socials 
  
 
Members – chase non-payers in January 
 Mick to do with help from rest of committee. 
 
 
Parkrun special 
 Mick to arrange for 2nd January. Try to encourage first timers. Various 
prizes to be given. 
 
 
Kit 
 Steph to review current stock and then place order for men’s vests and 
women’s vesttops. 
 
 
Marathon ballot rules 
 New rules to be publicised to Striders. 
  
 
Owen Trophy mistake 
 New third place – told via Striderslist. 
 
 
 
Next meeting : 1st Feb at Steph’s -   Men to provide the drinks from now on. 
 


